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   Bangkok 10210 

        

  

 

                                                                                24 March 2020 

 

 

Subject:  Postponement of the 2020 Songkran Holidays   

 

To:            Chairman of the Board 

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 

 On 17th March 2020, the Cabinet has announced the postponement of the 

public holidays on 13-15 April 2020 in order to prevent the spread of Coronavirus 

(COVID-19).  

 

 Hana Microelectronics Public Co., Ltd. has considered and deemed 

appropriate to postpone Songkran holiday and announced 13-15 April 2020 to be the 

Company’s working days. The substitution holiday(s) will be announced later. 

 

 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

              Ms. Jirapa Kongmanee 

Corporate Secretary 

Hana Microelectronics Public Co., Ltd. 


